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Summary for Members 
 

 

1: The tree at the rear of Colebridge is being taken down from Monday 31st October to 

Wednesday 2nd November. Please note there will be the tree surgeons at the club on 

these days. 

 

2: The Committee are pleased to make members aware that Colebridge Young 

People’s Club has been formally registered with the Land Registry. With support from our 

President Julian Knight MP, this was completed on 16th September 2022. 

 

3: A reminder to key holders when locking up, please ensure that all checks are made, 

as well as (with the cold nights approaching), to turn off the water in the men’s toilets, 

and drain the taps. 

 

4: Colebridge are in the process of putting together a Crowdfunding Campaign page 

to raise money to replace the roof. If any member wishes to offer a reward, or is prepared 

to contact a local business to acquire any vouchers / rewards, please contact Kate 

Hughes.  

 

5: Club shirts: For those of you who ordered a new club shirt, Ian Scott will be in contact 

with you regarding collection of these. 

 

 

 

Thank you. 

 

Kate Hughes 

General Secretary. 

katehughes82@hotmail.co.uk 
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